
It is always GREAT to return lost items to their owners, especially with a story like 
this one!  The “finders” were boaters on the “Lucille” from Wisconsin who were 
boating and docked in Newark on June 13 & 14, 2021.  They dined at Craft 120 and 
found a diamond ring in the parking lot.  They continued their journey and sent the 
ring to the Newark Police “lost & found” which arrived on June 25.  Upon checking 
with Craft 120 manager, Jess, if anyone was looking for a lost ring within the past 
month, she immediately recalled a Facebook post with a picture.  Jess reached out 
through Messenger and contacted the owner, Emily Landuyt.  Emily, from 
Ithaca,  indicated she was in Newark and the ring been lost in the area of Craft 120 
parking lot on June 13.  The ring held sentimental value as it was a gift from her 
mother.  This cumulated with the return of the ring to her mother, Tina Walton on 
July 01, 2021.  
 

                 
 


